
From: Chris Addario <chris@arioconstruction.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 4:43 PM 
To: Jack Crompton <jcrompton@whistler.ca>; Arthur De Jong <adejong@whistler.ca>; Cathy Jewett 
<cjewett@whistler.ca>; Duane Jackson <djackson@whistler.ca>; Jen Ford <jford@whistler.ca>; John 
Grills <jgrills@whistler.ca>; Ralph Forsyth <rforsyth@whistler.ca>; Kevin Creery <KCreery@whistler.ca>; 
Julie Sakamoto <jsakamoto@whistler.ca>; Susanna Henderson <info@seatoskychba.com> 
Subject: Proposed Noise Bylaw 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the RMOW. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you verify that the sender is legitimate and know the content is safe. 
 
Attn Mayor, Council and Staff,  
 
Please accept this email on behalf of the Sea to Sky Chapter of the Canadian Home Builders 
Association. It's a bit short notice as we only saw the proposed revision today. 
 
We have reviewed the revised staff proposal and would like to add some additional comments 
for your consideration if possible. 
 

1. The CHBA can support start times of 9am on Sundays and Statutory Holidays. This 
seems like it could be a reasonable compromise for the community wishes to have some 
quieter hours. 

2. We note that the revised staff proposal had put the Saturday start time at 9am. We would 
strongly suggest that you consider rejecting this and align the start time with the Monday 
to Friday start times. The Cheakamus Crossing project is a good example of why 
additional time constraints will only increase construction costs. Projects like this need to 
work 7 days a week to complete their work on time in an efficient manner. Starting at 
9am on a Saturday is inefficient and seems unnecessary in a town where we all work 
varied schedules. 

3. We previously requested a regular hours start time of 7 am in our letter to you. Most 
municipalities that we looked at start at 7am and we see no reason why this community 
should be treated differently. But we would be ok with a 7:30am start time if 7am is not 
deemed to be desired by council. 

On behalf of the Sea to Sky CHBA, I want to thank you for your consideration and time invested 
in this extremely important matter 
 
Chris Addario 
President, Sea to Sky CHBA 
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